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September 1, 2016 

 

The Honorable Kimberley L. Driscoll 

Mayor of the City of Salem 

93 Washington Street 

Salem, MA 01970 

 

 

Re: Board Election Results 

 

 

Dear Mayor Driscoll, 

 

I would like to formally announce that, on Thursday, September 1, 2016, Marcia Pelletier 

was elected to serve as the Second Elected Member of the Salem Contributory 

Retirement Board by popular vote in an election held at the Salem Contributory 

Retirement Board office, in accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 32, 840 CMR 7.00. Ms. 

Pelletier’s interim term will commence on September 1, 2016 and is set to expire on 

December 3, 2017. 

 

I would also like to thank the candidates and all those who participated in the election 

process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Paul Findlen 

Election Officer/Executive Director 

 

 

cc:  City Clerk 
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